

Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED

Telephone: 01722 333851 **Fax:** 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

Please can I remind parents that it is not acceptable to park illegally outside school at any time. There have been a number of reports of parents running late in the morning and parking on the double yellow lines outside school. There has even been one incident when a car has been seen leaving the city centre via Exeter Street and has crossed the road to park directly outside the school gates facing the wrong direction. This is a serious violation of traffic laws and has a detrimental effect on the reputation of the school and the safety of the boys.

I would be grateful if you could ensure that you make arrangements to drop your son safely away from the school gates at all times.

S D Smallwood Head Master